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1. Purpose of Report 
 

The purpose of this report is to update the Sub-committee on the response from Cabinet 
to the final recommendations made by the Collaborative Working Sub Group which were 
presented to Cabinet on 28 May 2019.  

 
2. Recommendations 
 

To note the Cabinet response to the recommendations of the Collaborative Working Sub 
Group.  

 
3. Information 
 
3.1 At its meeting held on 1 April 2019 Cabinet received a report from the Collaborative 

Working Sub Group.  In accordance with Section 21B of the Local Government Act 2000, 
Cabinet was required to provide a response to the recommendations of the Sub Group 
within two months.   
 

3.2 Attached is a copy of the report submitted to Cabinet on 28 May 2019 to agree its 
response and an extract from the minutes detailing its decision.   

 
4. Appendices 
 

Appendix 1 - Response from Cabinet to the Overview, Scrutiny and Policy Development 
Committee’s report on the effectiveness of collaborative working in North Tyneside. 
Appendix 2 – extract from the minutes of the Cabinet meeting held on 28 May 2019. 

 
 


